
APPENDIX C 

Hi Allison, 

Oakham in Bloom have agreed that our project for 2021 should be to install a seat for the 

Veterans at the entrance to the library on the grass butting up to the wall of the sensory 

garden and facing the flag pole. This will enable the Veterans to take part in the 

Remembrance commemorations in future years. 

 Unfortunately, the intended site will be obscured by the Town Council noticeboard and 

could we please ask if the Council could remove it and/or replace it on the other side of the 

path. 

I understand from the Mayor that it will need to go before the next Council meeting next 

week and ask for the idea to be put on the agenda for discussion. 

Kind regards 

 

Oakham In Bloom  


